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State of South Carolina

Office of Rm .wmm te Auditor

1401 MAIN STREET, SUITE 1200
COLUMBIA, S.C. 29201
RICHARD H. GILBERT, JR., CPA (803) 2534160
DEPUTY STATE AUDITOR FAX (803) 3430723

April 15, 2009

Ms. Emma Forkner, Director

South Carolina Department of Health
and Human Services

1801 Main Street

Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Ms. Forkner:

We have completed the single audit of the State of South Carolina for the fiscal year
ended June 30, 2008. A copy of the final report may be accessed at the following website:
http://osa.sc.gov/statereports/stateofsc/swsal. Click on “FISCAL YEAR ENDED JUNE 30,
2008 for a pdf copy of the audit.

If you have any questions or are unable to access this report, piease call or email
David Neill, CPA, Audit Supervisor, a member of my staff at (803) 253-4160 ext. 214 or
dneill@osa state.sc.us.

Please acknowledge receipt of notification by signing the copy of this letter and
returning it to us in the enclosed envelope.

Very :c_< yours,

Richard H. Gilbert, Jr., CPA
Deputy State Auditor

Emma Forkner
RHGijr/sag

Enclosures
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April 15, 2009

Ms. Emma Forkner, Director

South Carolina Department of Health
and Human Services

1801 Main Street

Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Ms. Forkner:

We have completed the single audit of the State of South Carolina for the fiscal year
ended June 30, 2008. A copy of the final report may be accessed at the following website:
http://osa.sc.qov/statereports/stateofsc/swsa/. Click on “FISCAL YEAR ENDED JUNE 30
2008” for a pdf copy of the audit.

If you have any questions or are unable to access this report, please call or email

David Neill, CPA, Audit Supervisor, a member of my staff at (803) 253-4160 ext. 214 or
dneill@osa.state.sc.us.

Please acknowledge receipt of notification by signing the copy of this letter and
returning it to us in the enclosed envelope.

Very truly yours,

(Lt

Richard H. Gilbert, Jr., CPA
Deputy State Auditor

Emma Forkner
RHGjr/sag
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